
Stephen Bestwick

From: Stephen Bestwick
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 5:15 PM

execu~ve~rector© puc. nh.gov ~

Subject: FW: DM 15-093 Quarterly Report
Attachments: 2015_Q3.pdf

Dear Executive Director,

Pursuant to Puc 2003.03(b), please find attached the First Point Power, LLC sales activity for the 3rd quarter of 2015.

Additionally, a paper copy has been sent via mail today to:

Executive Director
NHPUC
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

If you have any question, please feel to contact me at 401-267-4613 or at this email address.

Sincerely,

Stephen Bestwick

Stephen Bestwick
First Point Power, LLC
p. 401-267-4613
f. 877-206-4855
www FirstPointPower.com

FIRST T
POWER

The information in this e-mail, including attachments, may contain privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e
mail or you believe you received it in error, please discard this e-mail and any attachments, and notify me immediately. Nothing in this message or any
attachment should be construed as a digital or electronic signature, recommendation, or as a legal opinion.


